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DoD to Implement Interim Threat Reporting Procedures 
 
            DoD’s Counterintelligence Field Activity (CIFA) will close the TALON Reporting System effective Sept. 17, 2007, and maintain a record 
copy of the collected data in accordance with intelligence oversight requirements.  
  
            To ensure there is a mechanism in place to document and assess potential threats to DoD resources, the Assistant Secretary of Defense 
for Homeland Defense and Americas’ Security Affairs will propose a system to streamline such threat reporting and better meet the Defense 
Department’s needs. 
  
            In the interim, until this new reporting program is adopted, DoD components will send information concerning force protection threats to 
the Federal Bureau of Investigation’s Guardian reporting system. 


